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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2005

QUESTION NO. 22
Question:
Councillor Cathal King
“To ask the manager, what is the difference if any in terms of the numbers of households not paying refuse charges now in comparison to the numbers not paying at this point last year and can he make a statement on the matter?”

Reply:

There are currently approximately 8,000 householders who owe the Council all or part of the Environmental Waste Charges for the years 2002 and 2003.  Some of these householders have made arrangements to pay the outstanding debt by instalments.  The number of householders in arrears this time last year was similar but the total amount outstanding has been reduced from €3.5 million to less than €2 million.
1/1

